
In Memoriam of our Dear Friend and Colleague, Stewart 
Jessamine

Posted on behalf of Don Sweete

To the SNOMED International Community,

It is with a heavy heart that I share with you the news of Stewart 
Jessamine’s recent passing. He was an excellent member of the 
IHTSDO and SNOMED International community that we will dearly 
miss.

Please take a moment to read a note crafted from SNOMED 
 giving tribute to his life’s work and service to SNOMED International

CT. We will take the opportunity to offer tribute to Stewart at our 
upcoming 2019 April Business Meeting in London.

Sincerely,

Don
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